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 A message from the Head teacher 

Not so long ago, to help make sure that the pupils who needed it were able to access a special school place, we worked with the local authority to make a place called 

Little Stars, which grew from 1 class to 2. Over the years, Andrea and her team created a magical place for our pupils to start their journey at Tweendykes.  

As we break off for the Summer I would like to take the time to thank all the parents, carers, teachers, support staff, office team, professionals we work with for their hard 

work and support in making Tweendykes the magical place it is. Have a wonderful Summer... I'm looking forward to another great year with you in 2023-24!         

Pierre. 

                                                                                                      

Thank you to all the pupils and staff who came to join in the celebrations for our 13 students who are leaving this year!  Ex-student Michael kindly volun-

teered as our DJ for the day, and everyone had a fantastic time in the disco.  We wish all of the leavers the very best of luck for their next steps into adult 

life, and we will miss them all!   



           

Reminder: 

Our school gates open from 8.55-9:00am. Just: 

Minutes late:                    Equates to:  

5 minutes late each day = 3 days lost per academic year   

10 minutes late each day =  6.5 days lost per academic year   

15 minutes late each day  = 10days lost per academic year  

20 minutes late each day  = 13 days lost per academic year  

30 minutes late each day = 19 days lost per academic year  

Try and be on time: Give your child the best opportunities and the best start to every day!   

                                                                                                

                                                                                                           

  

                      

                                

 

          

 

Class 2 enjoyed a visit to the deep this term , this was 

to link  in with the topic . Pupils explored different 

places as part of Geography and learned about sea 

creatures and conservation. Pupils of class 2 really en-

joyed going out tin the community . 


